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14th September 2022 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We would like to invite all parents and carers of those children with Special Educational Needs to 
an informal coffee morning on Monday 26th September from 9am-10am. This will be time for 
you to meet Miss Bardsley (SENCo), Miss Briggs (learning mentor) and other parents of children 
who may have similar needs to your child.  
Please arrive through the main entrance, and you will be shown into the hall.  
 
We look forward to meeting you.  
 
Miss Bardsley and Miss Briggs   
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